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Notification to the Trade 

Sale No 21 of 2024 
 

 
Please note that Sale No 21 is scheduled for Tuesday, 28th and Wednesday, 29th of May 
2024 is rescheduled for Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th of May 2024. 
 
The Ex-Estate catalogue of Sale No 21, will not be sold on the digital platform and will be 
held on Wednesday, 29th of May 2024 at the Ceylon Chamber of Commerce commencing 
9.00 am [as a physical auction]. Further details will be shared in due course. 
 
The aim of hosting a physical auction of the Ex-Estate catalogue is to foster a sense of 
camaraderie.  
 
Other details in the Tea Sale Arrangement for 2nd Quarter 2024, relevant to Sale No. 21 
remains unchanged. 
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